

Kelly Garza, Superintendent

RED ROVER FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS Last Updated: August 18, 2025

- 1. Can we add the ability to assign subs from mobile app for teachers?
- 2. Can we allow teachers to assign subs when setting up a professional leave?
- 3. What happens if I am in line at the start of my day and clock in a couple of minutes late?

Let your secretary know so they can adjust the time back to the correct time.

4. What happens if I go to training and forget to clock in or clock out?

Let your supervisor know. Clock out as soon as you realize you need to do so (you can do this from the optional mobile app, online using your WSD login credentials, or at a kiosk).

5. What happens if I make a mistake?

Let your supervisor/secretary know so they can overwrite your data and fix the problem.

6. I don't want to use the mobile app on my personal cell phone. What are my options to access the system?

Use of the mobile app (on either android or on an Iphone) is completely voluntary. You can access all of the features of Red Rover by logging into the website from any internet browser or using the kiosk feature at your worksite.

7. I don't access my work email or use a work computer at work. Do I still have to do this?

Yes. By using either the kiosk or the web browser option you will be able to access all components of the Red Rover System. If you need assistance with accessing tech please let your supervisor know. There is no "opt out" process for Red Rover.

8. I want to provide feedback about a substitute teacher. How do I do this?

There is a place for feedback within the electronic job posting so you can communicate to the sub directly or to your administrator. When in doubt, give feedback to your principal the old-fashioned way by talking to them or submitting an email report to them.

9. What do I do if I see something wrong with my monthly report? Use the same process as always – check with your site secretary and supervisor, or call HR/Payroll.

10. Can I hold on to extra duty timesheets and have them all paid at the end of the year?

You can, but you may run into some difficulty keeping track of forms (like the teacher discretionary days) that are in Adobe but not in Red Rover. Our recommendation is submit time as you work time so it gets paid out timely. Collecting timesheets is at your own risk.

11. How do I know if I am an employee that has to clock in and clock out each day from my regular working hours?

The clock in/clock out process is required for hourly employees in the PSE bargaining unit. This includes paraeducators, food service, transportation, custodial, and maintenance. Your supervisor will let you know if you fall into one of these categories.